
West Burlington Independent School District
314 W. Van Wiess Blvd.
West Burlington, lA 52655
Ph: 319/752-8747
Fax: 319/754-9382

Dear Parents and Guardians,

WBISD wants to ensure your children are safe during periods of extreme cold weather. The WBISD Board of
Directors has adopted the following cold weather guidelines attached to this email. Here are some important
things to know:

● Extreme Cold Warnings: If an Extreme Cold Warning is in effect at 10:00 AM, school will be canceled
for the day.

● Cold Weather Advisories: If a Cold Weather Advisory is in effect at 6:00 AM, school will have a
two-hour delay.

In case of emergency school closures, we will send notifications via phone, email, and text message.

Please encourage your child to dress in layers, cover exposed skin, and wear warm clothing. Limit outdoor
activities during extreme cold weather.

We will monitor weather conditions closely and communicate any changes through the school website, social
media, and emergency notification systems.

Thank you for your cooperation,

Jason Wester
Superintendent


